From: Kebbie Bedard

To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Comments on UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Friday, January 12, 2018 10:03:39 AM

Dear Commissioners,

I am concerned about climate change and the pollution caused by burning fossil fuels. Please
ask PSE to close all Colstrip plants by 2025 and replace them with 100% renewable energy.

We have the technology and knowledge to implement better alternatives for the benefit of all
mankind, all we need is the will and foresight.

Sincerely,

Katherine Bedard, PSE customer
6838 SW Maury Park Rd
Vashon, Wa 98070

206-669-8275
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